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Update on ramp reopening/closure on I-135 at Newton 
 

The northbound I-135 ramp to eastbound U.S. 50 on the north side of Newton is expected to 

reopen during the morning of Monday, June 6. The reopening has been delayed by rainfall. 
 

After that ramp reopens, the northbound I-135 ramp to First/Broadway at Newton will close 
Monday morning. That ramp is expected to reopen around 7 p.m. Friday, June 10. 
 

The closures are part of a continuing ramp-pavement patching project on U.S. 50/I-135 
interchanges on the south and north sides of Newton. The project also involves patching on 

I-135 ramps at First Street and Broadway in Newton. 
 

The project is expected to end around late July. Only one ramp will be closed at a time. A 
single lane closure may be needed on sections of I-135 and U.S. 50. Motorists will be directed 
to drive at a reduced speed. 

 
KDOT will continue to provide updates on when each ramp will close as the project 

progresses. 
 

Vogts-Parga Construction, of Newton, is the primary contractor for the $1,179,492 project. 
 
 

#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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